
Board of Trustees 2021-2022 
W. Mark Clark - President 
Homer Thiel - Vice President (Immediate Past President) 
Erica Rankin - Secretary  
John Bird –Treasurer 

Jean Baxter – Director of Education  
Yvonne Carrasco Clay  
Rick Collins  (Past President) 
Mauro Trejo IV 
 

Incoming Trustees 
Larry Lucero 
John Angiulo 
 

Staff 

Kate Avalos: Interpretive Programs and Volunteer Manager 
Jean Baxter: Director of Education  
April Bourie: Marketing and Sales Director 
Dena Cowan: Heritage Gardens Manager and Foodways Instructor 
Amy Hartmann-Gordon: Executive Director 
Aaron Johnson: Front Desk, Facilities & Special Events Support 
Ginger Thompson: Family Programming & Educational Outreach 
Manager 
 

Presidio Garrison Liaisons 
Gerard Lawford: Garrison Sargento 
Mike Creegan: Garrison Cabo 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Tucson Presidio Trust Annual Meeting  
May 2nd, 2021 

 



Grant and Corporate Donors and Event Sponsors 
July 1, 2020 to date 

Arizona Humanities 
City of Tucson 
Community Foundation for Southern Arizona 
     Covid Emergency Fund & William Edwin Hall Fund 
Desert Diamond Casino 
Paycheck Protection Program 
Pima County  
Southwestern Foundation for Historic Preservation 
Visit Tucson 
 

A big thank you to many generous individuals who gave 
significant donations during this difficult year. 
 
2021 Business Members 

Corporate Business Members 
 
 

                     
           The Heath Team 
 
 
Small Business Members 
Candle with the Cure                                 
El Presidio Historic Neighborhood Association 
Flying Aprons 
Los Descendientes del Tucson 

 

Welcome             W. Mark Clark 
Introduction of Board Members 
Introduction of Prospective Board Members 
 
Reports 
 Treasurer’s Report        John Bird 
 Education Programs report                                           Jean Baxter 
  
 Executive Director’s Report                    Amy Hartmann-Gordon 
 Introduction of Staff Members 
 Highlights and Challenges of the Year 
                                                                     
Honorary Lifetime Member Recipient 
At the Annual Meeting the Presidio Trust Board has traditionally 
honored an individual or couple who have dedicated many hours to 
support this institution.  This individual will join the following 
members who have received an Honorary Lifetime Membership: 
 Jean Baxter   Hector and Mickie Soza 
              Gayle Hartmann   Sybil Needham 
              Donald and Robbie Laidlaw 

               
Vote on 2020/2021 Board Members                       Jeff Coleman 
                                                                 
Questions from Members 



Please enjoy appetizers from El Charro restaurant, one 
complimentary drink and cash bar.





We also wish to recognize long-time members who have 
recently passed: Beverly Edminster, Supervisor Richard Elias, 

Ardis Niemann Noonan. 
 

Zoom Link For Those At Home 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83452857370?pwd=cWN6SHN0
a0xDaW53NWxBODArNzU0dz09 
Meeting ID: 834 5285 7370     Passcode: 491276 


